

KidsCollege @Sarina

Newsletter

Welcome KCS Families

Welcome KCS Families to our first newsletter!!
First, I would like to thank each and every family for their ongoing patience that you have shown us throughout taking on KidsCollege. Your kind words of encouragement have been so moving for the whole management team.

We thank you all so much!!

Since taking over on the 2nd of December we have deep cleaned rooms, painted the rooms, the office and the foyer of the Centre, restored the air conditioner, held a few staff meetings to ensure we can deliver the best program for your children and removed trees in the kindergarten and Senior Ed play yards. Keep an eye out for some more changes to come.







Happy Birthdays!!!

Happy 2nd birthday to Grace Happy 2nd birthday to Ryker Happy 2nd birthday to Kaelyx Happy 3rd birthday to Axton Happy 3rd birthday to Avery Happy 3rd birthday to Lucas Happy 3rd birthday to William Happy 3rd birthday to Haisley Happy 3rd birthday to Banksy Happy 4th birthday to Shiloh

Happy 4th birthday to Shilor Happy 4th birthday to Elijah

Happy 4th birthday to Mia Happy birthday Miss Mallory Happy Birthday Miss Tamara

I hope your birthday was as amazing as you are

Notes from the Office

- 1. We have a few spaces in rooms available. Should you want more days, please contact Sam in the Office.
- 2.15 hours free kindergarten: Sam is in regular consultation with the Department responsible for approving Kindergartens. The application has been sent however we have been told that our application will not be looked at until March. We will continue to provide updates on this.
- 3. Please stay safe in all of this wet weather!





Messages from Toddlers

Wow, what a fantastic start to the year we've had in the toddler room! This month, we focused on our All About Me theme and the children had a blast learning all about their body parts, their emotions, and even explored their five senses! Through hands-on art activities, fun storybooks, and sensory experiences, the children got to paint pictures of their faces, touch different textures, and listen to various sounds. They really enjoyed discovering how their bodies work and how they express their feelings.

We also had a special Australia Day celebration! The toddlers had a great time painting their own version of the Australian flag and learning a little bit about our country.

It's been such a wonderful way to kick off the year, filled with giggles, creativity, and lots of learning about ourselves.

Next month we're so excited to dive into The Farm theme! The children will be learning about all sorts of farm animals, their fun sounds, farm machinery, and even how crops and plants grow. We can't wait for all the farmyard fun ahead!

Messages from Junior Ed

We are so excited to kick off the new year with all our wonderful friends! Our room is buzzing with energy as we get everything set up for a fantastic year ahead. We are lucky to have 25 amazing Junior Ed friends this year! This year, we are thrilled to have such a lovely team of educators: Miss Ashleigh, Miss Maddie, Miss Mallory, Miss Cheyenne and Miss Jess.

January has been about celebrating "All About Me" and building those important, trusting relationships with each child. It's been so fun getting to know everyone better! Looking ahead to February, we're gearing up for a Farm theme! We'll be exploring farm animals and their sounds—so much fun! If you happen to have any cute pictures of your child with their pets from home, we'd love to see them! Please feel free to send them to us at kidscollegesarina@outlook.com

We're looking forward to an amazing year filled with laughter, learning and new adventures!





Messages from Senior Ed

This year kicked off with our wonderful Miss Emma and Miss Michelle, and what a journey it has been! We started with a cozy group of 10 friends, but in just a few weeks, we blossomed into a lively community of 22! January was all about getting to know each other—sharing stories, playing games, and making new friends. It was heartwarming to see everyone come together and form those special bonds.

As we step into February, we're excited to shift our focus to sustainability and how we can care for our beautiful planet. We'll explore fun activities that teach us about the environment and the little things we can do to make a difference. Fingers crossed the weather brings out some worms for our gardens; they'll help us understand the magic of composting and nurturing our plants!

We can't wait to see where this month takes us and how our friends will contribute to our mission of caring for the Earth. Here's to a month filled with discovery, teamwork, and lots of learning!

Messages from Kindergarten

This year in the kindergarten room, we're thrilled to have the amazing Miss Tamara, Miss Brady, and Miss Cheyenne on board! January was a wonderful month filled with laughter and excitement as our new kindergarten friends got to know each other, guided by some of our familiar faces who were eager to show them the ropes. It was heartwarming to see the old friends step up as mentors, creating a warm and welcoming environment for everyone.

With the start of the term, we're especially excited to welcome Miss Tamara, who brings her passion for learning through play. Her enthusiasm is infectious, and the children are already buzzing with joy as they explore new activities and engage in hands-on learning experiences.

As we move forward, we're ready to extend our learning beyond the classroom and into the community. We'll be planning exciting outings and projects that will help our kinders connect with the world around them. We can't wait to see how they engage with our community, learn from their experiences, and share what they discover with each other. Here's to a year full of exploration, growth, and unforgettable moments!



General Messages

- 1. Please make sure all of your children's belongings are labelled to ensure that finding belongings can be easier.
- 2. Please ensure toys from home are not brought to the centre. Should you have trouble taking toys off your children (because I know how hard it can be!) please see Sam in the office and she can keep it in a safe place so no other children play with them.
- 3. Please ensure that your children have spare clothes, a hat and sheets for rest time.